
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 13 October 2003 

14. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 14.1 For members’ information attached are schedules of funds distributed in 2003/04 for the 

Discretionary Funds (following the allocation meeting on 19 February 2003) and the Community 
Response Assistance Fund.   

 
 14.2 For members’ information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and Working Parties 

is attached.   
 
 14.3 NOTICE OF UPCOMING REPORTS TO THE BOARD 
 
  The following reports are expected to be presented to the Board within the next month: 
 

Reports Meeting 
  

•  South New Brighton Motor Camp - Property/Legal and Secretariat 
Services 

20 October 

•  Owles Terrace - Property Unit.  (Delayed because of further legal 
issues.) 

20 October 

•  Bexley Wetland Development - Parks and Waterways 20 October 
•  New Brighton Pier Jurisdiction - Legal and Secretariat Services 20 October 
•  Dallington Community Cottage Trust - Advocacy Team 17 November 
•  North New Brighton Community Centre - Advocacy Team 17 November 
•  New Brighton and Shirley Libraries Annual Report - Libraries and 

Information 
17 November  

 
 14.4 NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK JOINT BOARD COMMITTEE 
 
  The report of the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee held on 19 September 2003 is 

attached. 
 
 14.5 APPROVAL OF NEW RIGHT OF WAY NAME 
 
  The Board’s recommendation of the name Ching Gardens for the new right of way at 98 

Kingsford Street in Burwood was adopted at the Council meeting on 25 September 2003.  The 
Council’s approval was required because the Board’s preferred name did not comply with 
Council policy that all new private rights of way are to be called “Lane”. 

 
 14.6 NATIONAL LOCAL AUTHORITY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE 2003 
 
  The Chairperson will report verbally on his attendance of this conference held in Hastings from 

24-26 September 2003.  Background material has been circulated separately to Board 
members. 

 
 14.7 NEW BRIGHTON HERITAGE WALK PAMPHLET 
 
  The Heritage Walk pamphlet is currently being printed for the launch on Saturday 25 October 

2003.  As requested by Board members a costing was obtained for enhancing the presentation 
of the pamphlet.  An additional $1,040 is required to use a glossy cover printed in sepia.  
Several Board members indicated informally that they supported this additional expenditure. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board allocate an additional $1,040 to the New Brighton Heritage 

Walk pamphlet from the 2003/04 Discretionary funds. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: That the abovementioned recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


